Attention El Paso County Neighborhood
Watch Groups:

The El Paso County Sheriff’s Office has
recently taken reports of several residential burglaries in
your community; specifically in the Kings Deer and Bent
Tree subdivisions. Most of these incidents have occurred in
the daylight hours, when residents are not home.
According to witness reports, the suspects are posing as
utility workers and wearing orange colored safety vests.
The suspects will arrive at the target residence and attempt
to contact the home owners via knocking on the front door.
When there is no answer and they discover that no one is
home, they then make entry at the rear of the home or
through basement windows. The 2 suspects are being
described as dark skinned white or hispanic males,
approximately 5’10 tall, both in their late twenties or early
thirties. They are driving a champagne colored vehicle with
a LSU vanity plate on the front. If this vehicle is seen and
the rear license plate number is visible, please give this
information to the Sheriff’s Office. As always, please ensure
house and vehicle doors and windows are secured. Please
share this information with neighbors and keep watch over
each others homes. Report ANY suspicious vehicles or
activity to the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office.




